



Philips Research Palo Alto

4005 Miranda Avenue Palo Alto, CA 94304 U.S.A.

PHILIPS

Tel. (415) 354 0329 or PICS 554 0329 FAX (415) 354 0309 or PICS 554 0309

April 6, 1992

John Lohmeyer Chairman, X3T9.2 NCR Corporation 3718 N. Rock Road Wichita, Kansas 67226

Dear John:

I am writing to you in regard to the agreement reached by the MAT panel session and outlined in the report from that session.

The report mentions three contact points between the IEEE Disk Attach/Scalable Storage Interface effort and X3T9.2 DADI effort. These are (1) a "grass roots" meeting to be held very soon, (2) liaison representatives between committees, and (3) some co-located working group meetings.

I would like to propose that we hold the "grass roots" meeting during the latter part of the month of May. I see this meeting as a luncheon meeting at a restaurant that could spill over into a nearby company conference room, if necessary. Like the MAT panel session, it could have three IEEE people and three X3T9.2 people. I proposed that this meeting be held in the San Francisco Bay area.

I believe it is not too early to appoint liaison representatives. When you have someone in mind as the X3T9.2 DADI representative to my committee, let me know and I will do the same when I have someone in mind as the representative to the X3T9.2 DADI committee.

The issue of co-located working group meetings is one that can be discussed at the "grass roots" meeting. The November 1992 X3T9.2 Working Group meeting in Sunnyvale would be a good first co-located meeting possibility.

I look forward to hearing your thoughts on these matters soon.

Sincerely yours,

Martin Freeman

Chairman, Scalable Storage Interface Group

cc: Clyde Camp, Chairman REVCOM Gary Robinson, VP Standards, IEEE-CS

Steve Diamond, Chairman IEEE-CS MSC

Del Shoemaker, Chairman X3T9

Paul Borrill Don Loughry Dal Allan